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New Members

We are pleased to announce the following new memberships to SILAS: Pádraig MacGrory, Kathleen McKeown, John Horan, Paul Hand (Senior Members), and Margaret Brehony (Student). The Society has 77 Members. 
Please find attached an updated list.
Your Support is Needed
Often, the study of Ireland-Latin America is a labour of love. Most students receive meagre or no economic support, and scholars need to distract from their mainstream research and teaching time to focus on a subject that normally requires sources that are hard to reach. In vast regions of the world students in economic penury are absorbed with jobs to support their study. The SILAS grant programme allow students of Irish-Latin America to continue their research or to pay for travel expenses to distant archives. These grants are available to people residing in any country.
The Irish Latin American Research Fund grants programme was launched by the end of February and is eliciting numerous enquiries. A significant number of applications is expected before the deadline of 28 April 2006. 

These grants are funded exclusively through donations from SILAS members and friends. An individual donation of 200 euros (US 240 or £140) by ten members would make possible the continuation or initiation of at least three new research projects on the Irish in Latin America. If you think you can contribute in any way with the Irish Latin American Research Fund please contact the Secretary as soon as possible (edmundo.murray@irlandeses.org). 
Publications
When the website was launched in April 2003 (with the title Irish Diaspora Studies in Argentina) we did not know that it would represent the most effective way of communicating the Society's activities with its members and the public. Since January 2006 the website includes an open-access publication Irish Studies in Latin America with a paginated version in pdf, together with the permanent content sections Origins, Journey, Settlement and Culture/s. Visits to the website have been increasing steadily since its inception. However, the last two months have been noteworthy. 

www.irlandeses.org - Visits in 2006 (to 28 March 2006 noon)

There is an obvious relation between this increase in visits and the new contents of January and March editions (Uruguay and Colombia specials, respectively). 

The assistance provided by the Associate Editor, Claire Healy, has been fundamental to translate into English contributions written in Spanish and Portuguese, as well as to copy-edit several articles and provide new editorial ideas.
Next issue (July 2006) will be dedicated to Brazil and Ireland. If you wish to suggest other topics or contributors please contact edmundo.murray@irlandeses.org
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